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Statement by Philipp Hildebrand on his appointment as Vice-
Chairman of the Financial Stability Board  

“I am honoured to accept this new role and I look forward to working closely with Mark 
Carney, Governor of the Bank of Canada and newly appointed FSB Chairman, as we 
continue to focus on our efforts to build a more stable and efficient international 
financial system. I would also like to take this opportunity to thank outgoing FSB 
Chairman Mario Draghi for his tireless efforts to strengthen the resilience of the global 
financial system.” 
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